
CRNA GORA

SKUPSTINA

Odbor za dalju reformu izbornog
i drugog zakonodavstva
Broj; 00-63-18/18-1/:^
Podgorica, 22. novembar 2018. godine

MINISTARSTVO VANJSKIH POSLOVA

KABINET MINISTRA

U prilogu dostavljamo pismo koje je potpredsjednik Skupstine Cme Gore,
gospodin Branimir Gvozdenovic uputio Kancelariji OEBS za demokratske
institucije i ljudska prava, gospodi Ingibjorg Solrun Glsladottir.

Molimo da navedeno pismo dostavite uvazenom primaocu, kao i Misiji OEBS u
Crnoj Gori i Misiji Crne Gore pri OEBS-u.
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Parliament of Montenegro
Vice President

No. Podgorica, November 21,2018

OSCE OFFICE FOR DEMOCRATIC INSTITUTIONS AND HUMAN RIGHTS

H.E. Ingibjorg Solrun Gisladottir, Director

Warsaw

Distinguished Madame Director,

1 would like thank you and the Office for Democratic Institutions and Human

Rights (ODIHR) for continuous support provided to the Parliament of Montenegro in the

previous period. Cooperation between Montenegro and ODIHR represent a model of

mutual understanding and I am convinced that our continuing efforts to improve

electoral legislation will additionally reinforce our relations. By underlining the

important role of the ODIHR in the process of monitoring of electoral process in

Montenegro, 1 would like to renew our commitment to foster activities in line with

recent ODIHR recommendations.

In this context, 1 would like to inform you that the Parliamentary Committee has

set about further reform of electoral and other legislation. The responsibilities of this

working body are reflecting the intentions of political stakeholders to additionally

improve the electoral process, and contribute to democratic values and standards for

transparent and inclusive elections. However, the success in its work and the final

outcome, which should contribute to the strengthening of citizens' trust in the election

process, also imply the involvement of all entities, starting from the state institutions to

the citizens as individuals. 1 am pleased to inform you that one of the first goals and

tasks of this Committee will be to implement the OSCE/ODIHR recommendations on the

2016 Parliamentary elections and 2018 Presidential election.

Dear Madame Gisladottir,

Given that the ODIHR has strong administrative capacities and rich experience in

the field of electoral legislation, 1 would like to kindly ask to provide us with expert

support, needed for the successful realization of the mandate of the Committee.

Moreover, 1 would like to emphasize our openness to directly discuss different

modalities of participation within the Committee and/or other forms of cooperation.

Adress: Bulevar Svetog Petra Cetinjskog 10, 81 000 Podgorica, Montenegro

tel: +382 20 245 051; fax: +382 20 404 533



Please remain assured of my firm dedication for success in this regard, as well as
my particular appreciation for the ODHIR work under your effective guidance.

I avail myself of this opportunity to renew, Madame Director, the assurances of

my utmost consideration.

Branimir Gvozdenovic

/ci. cs>

Vice President of the Parliament of Montenegro

Chairman of the Committee on further reform of electoral and other legislation

CC:

Ms Maryse Daviet, Head of the OSCE Mission to Montenegro

Ms Slavica Milacic, Head of the Montenegrin Mission to the OSCE


